WORLD CONGRESS OF FAITHS

Do we have a duty to use our vote?  Do faith teachings have anything to say on the matter?  An event to explore these issues is being held by the World Congress of Faiths as part of its programme to promote interfaith and civic dialogue at the West Central Liberal Synagogue in London on the evening of Thursday 19 March.

Three leading thinkers from their faith traditions will be opening up the discussion: Dan Wheatley from the Baha’i Office of Public affairs; Buddhist senior minister Reverend Padmaghosha Tony Danford; and Nadiya Takolia, a Muslim journalist and researcher at the Engage organisation, which promotes Islamic media and political engagement. The event will be chaired by Rabbi Dr Jackie Tabick, Britain’s first female Rabbi, and a Joint President of the World Congress of Faiths.

There will be an opportunity to hear more about the way in which different faiths approach the question of civic responsibility, and also to engage with relevant sacred texts in small groups, guided by the three teachers who will stimulate a fascinating investigation of religious morality and secular obligations.

The event runs from 6.30pm to 8.30pm at the synagogue’s premises, 21 Maple Street, London W1T 4BE.  It is free, there is no need to register, and light refreshments will be available.

To read more: www.worldfaiths.org/events.php#vote
